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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

February 8, 2021 

 

Jesse A. Langer, Esq. 

Updike, Kelly & Spellacy, P.C.  

8 Frontage Road 

East Haven, CT 06512 

jlanger@uks.com 

 

RE:   DOCKET NO. 496 – Tarpon Towers II, LLC application for a Certificate of 

Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and 

operation of a telecommunications facility located at 800 Prospect Hill Road, Windsor, 

Connecticut. 

 

Dear Attorney Langer:  

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of Tarpon Towers II, LLC’s February 5, 

2021 request for an extension of time to respond to interrogatories for the above-referenced 

matter. 

 

Pursuant to Section 16-50j-22a of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies, the Council 

hereby grants the request for an extension of time to close of business on February 19, 2021. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

s/Melanie Bachman 
 

Melanie Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MB/RDM/laf 
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3095876 

Updike, Kelly & Spellacy, P.C.  

8 Frontage Road ■ East Haven, CT 06512-2101 (t) 203.467.7337 (f) 203.468.7865  www.uks.com 

February 5, 2021 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND 
FEDERAL EXPRESS  

Ms. Melanie A. Bachman, Esq., Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 

Re: DOCKET NO. 496 

Dear Attorney Bachman: 

This office represents Tarpon Towers II, LLC (“Tarpon”). In accordance with § 16-50j-
22a of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies, Tarpon respectfully requests an eight (8) 
day extension of time until February 19, 2021, in which to submit all the responses to the 
Connecticut Siting Council’s first set of interrogatories, dated January 22, 2021. Tarpon anticipates 
submitting most of the responses by the current deadline of February 11, 2021; however, the 
present weather conditions (i.e., snow accumulation) make it difficult to provide accurate existing 
conditions as requested in Interrogatory Number 34.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 

Very truly yours,  

Jesse A. Langer 


